
“To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter in support of Ummul Khalifah getting the Global Korea Scholarship.

I have known Ummul Khalifah since 2017 when she joined my Thermodynamic for Chemical
Engineering Class. 

I
was also her lecturer for Industrial Electrochemistry class. She also worked in my laboratory 
under my junior supervision for her final year research project.

She is basically an outgoing person; She can quickly turn a stranger into a friend in a short
time. She always has a big passion for policy talks and international issues. 

She did an internship in a think-tank group where she was exposed to international
conferences, policy reviews and contributed to the discussion of renewables development in
Indonesia. However, she is not a strong multitasker. 

From an academic perspective, Reyhan did great in Chemical Engineering Economics &
Project Management, withgrade AB, where she did the economic evaluation, projected cash
flow, and project feasibility of a Bio-BTX plant from a 50 tonnes/hour of Industrial Palm Oil. 

In addition, she joined several ITB's Student Union committees and became
a member of the MWA-WMorganization since she was a freshman.

She was also a member of chemical engineering associations such as HIMATEK-ITB and
AICHE-ITB, where she mentored incoming students and became heads in several
committees.

Besides, she also did volunteering work and went on an expedition through a student
organization, namely Pelita Muda.

It has been a joy to work with Ummul and I cannot think of anyone more deserving of this
scholarship and I wholeheartedly support her application. 

Contact me if you have any questions regarding Ummul's candidacy.

Regards,

Frederick McKinsley”


